
 

 

January 9, 2020 

 

FRIENDS OF LONG KEY 

PRESIDENT’S LETTER FOR CALENDAR YEAR 2020 

 

To all Friends of Long Key, 

 

I am pleased to provide the 2020 Annual Summary of the Friends of Long Key 

(FOLK).  FOLK is comprised of a group of dedicated volunteers who selflessly devote 

their time, talent and energy to support the Long Key Nature Center and Natural 

Area. 

 

In 2020, FOLK’s ability to further their mission to support the park was hampered 

by the global COVID-19 pandemic, but the group continued to support the park in 

any way possible. 

 

Despite our inability to run our normal fundraising events, we remain financially 

stable and prepared to continue our fiscal support for the local needs of the park 

and Nature Center.  We ended the year with $13,460 on hand, more than we started 

the year with.  In 2021, we will continue to work with Kelli and support the Park’s 

wish list. 

 

2021 presents us with new opportunities.  For personal and professional reasons, I 

have decided to step down as President and from the Board but will continue to 

support Kelli and FOLK as a member.  A big “thank you” to our strong and capable 

Board, our Members and the staff of Long Key and Broward County Parks for 

making the Friends of Long Key one of the county’s most successful Friends Groups!. 

 

Sincerely, 

 
John Haeflinger 

President, Friends of Long Key, Inc. 


